
City of Richmond July 12, 2013 

I am the owner of a residential property that the City of Richmond proposes andlor intends to rezone as a new Waterfront 
Park and the extension of the roadway for Willett Ave at Westminster Hwy. through to River Roact. I was not infonned by 
mail or otherwise by the City of Richmond regarding any of these 'Hamilton Planning Concepf meetings. 

I am against the rezoning of my property fOf the personal , professional, or monetary gain of others. I am also against my 
neighbors having input into deciding the future use of my land during meetings, through surveys, or by any alternate 
means. 
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f---- ----i-----------------t Schedule 2 to the Minutes of the 
Planning Conunittee meeting held 

f--------i----------------t on Tuesday, February 4, 2014. 
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